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Dear Shamrock Family,  
 
At this point in time, only 57 students are completely registered for the 2022 
– 2023 school year. Parents and guardians, please do not forget to complete 
the entire registration process by this Friday, March 25th, including paying the 
registration fee, in order to ensure your child’s continued education at SJCS 
next school year and to avoid an additional fee! We are hoping to welcome 
back all of our current TK-7th grade families, as well as grow our school 
family with new shamrocks! As I have communicated previously, our ability 
to offer a robust learning experience with multiple support structures and 
staff members in place is almost completely reliant upon student enrollment. 

I hope that you will register your student(s) and refer anyone you may know who would benefit 
from a safe, loving, supportive and Catholic learning community.  
  
Attentively,  
Ms. Paige Child 
  
  

St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

 

ON THE HORIZON: 
 
Friday, March 25th  
Stations of The Cross  
2:00pm 
Hosted by TK & 6th grades 
(Families of TK & 6th grade 
students welcomed w/ 
masks)  
 
Sunday, April 3rd 
11:00am 
St. John “Play Date”- More 
details to come  
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SCHOOL PROTOCOL FOR GENERAL ILLNESS: 
Parents should NOT send sick children to school. A child must be fever-free, without the aid of fever-
reducing medications for 24 hours before returning to school. 
 

ST. JOHN HEALTHY KIDS FUN RUN: 
Our St. John Fun Run was a BLAST!  The students did an awesome job.  Thanks to your donations we’ve 
raised $24,068.  Our donation website will be open through the end of this week.  There is still time to collect 
some last-minute donations. Please be sure to share your link with friends and family.  They can also visit 
www.StJohnFunRun.com to support our school.  Through fundraising, we can afford to offset costs for 
multiple necessities, including but not limited to: curriculum, learning support resources, and facility 
maintenance and upgrades. THANK YOU for all your support! 
 

   

2022-2023 REGISTRATOIN REMINDER: 
Quick reminder that returning registration will be completed completely online this school year. Parents 
should have received an email from Ms. Aimee with instructions on how to complete returning registration 
for each student. If you have not yet received your student specific email, please contact Ms. Aimee as soon 
as possible. Additionally, returning registration is due by March 25th, after March 25th a $50 re-
enrollment fee per student will be assessed. Please contact Ms. Aimee with any questions. 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 TRANSITION TO GROUP TRACING: 
St. John Catholic School has transitioned to group tracing of COVID-19 cases at school. Please refer to the 
link below for more information.  
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Group-Tracing-Approach-to-
Students-Exposed-to-COVID-19.aspx  

 

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR THE 2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR: 
Please share the good news about St. John Catholic School with your friends and family! We are accepting 
applications now for grades TK-7 for the 2022-2023 school year. Applications are now online 
(St. John Catholic School 2022-2023 Application). New student testing can be scheduled once the application 
is submitted. Please contact Ms. Aimee with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SEE’S CANDIES FUNDRAISER: 
See’s Candies fundraiser order forms were sent home last Friday.  Orders are due to the office this Friday, 
March 25th.  Candy should be available for pickup on or before Thursday, April 7th.  See attached order form 
for more details. 

http://www.stjohnfunrun.com/
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Group-Tracing-Approach-to-Students-Exposed-to-COVID-19.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Group-Tracing-Approach-to-Students-Exposed-to-COVID-19.aspx
https://registration.powerschool.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=30275&culture=en
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FAITH FORMATION: 
8 Ways to Pray During Lent-  
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/liturgical-year/lent/perspectives-on-lent/articles/8-ways-
to-pray-during-lent/  
 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT TUITION ASSISTANCE:  
Applications are now available for FACE (Family Aid – Catholic Education) and The BASIC Fund financial 
aid.  

 

The BASIC Fund is available for new students whose families meet all the application requirements. The 
deadline to apply is March 30, 2022. For more information, please go to www.basicfund.org or see the link on 
our website. Current families please expect your renewal information early to mid-February, due back in 
April. Please also note, new siblings for current BASIC Fund students must request a link to apply for a new 
student. Like last year, BASIC renewals will be processed online.  

 

FACE (Family Aid-Catholic Education) applications are available online only 
at https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3FVYB or see the link on their website. This application requires 
documentation for income received in 2020. The deadline to apply is March 30, 2022.  

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION PLEASE READ: All families wishing to be considered for 
SJCS tuition assistance through the school must first apply for FACE and complete this Google 
Form https://tinyurl.com/2vzhubj4 before March 30, 2022. If you are currently receiving aid or wish to 
apply for the 2022-23 school year, you must first complete a FACTS application, apply for FACE, and 
complete the Google Form before consideration for SJCS tuition assistance. If you have any questions 
regarding FACE, BASIC, or SJCS tuition assistance, please contact us. Deadlines established by FACE and 
BASIC are firm; a missed deadline will mean a missed opportunity. 
 
 
 
 
 

SCRIP FUNDRAISING:  
Only 2 more times to order SCRIP to earn money towards your 2021-2022 fundraising 
obligation! Order forms are attached to this week’s newsletter and are due back to the school office by 
10:00am on Thursday, March 24th! 
  
Did you know there are over 700 retailers to choose from? Visit www.shopwithscrip.com for a complete list 
of participating vendors! Please contact Ms. Aimee with any questions about the SCRIP program. 
 

STUDENT LEARNING EXPECTATIONS: 
Shamrocks are students who learn about and actively live the Catholic Faith. 
  
Shamrocks are students who understand and value the importance of serving others and participate in service 
activities as stewards of God’s creation. 
  
Shamrocks are students who are life-long learners and work diligently to grow and achieve academically, 
spiritually, and socially in order to improve themselves and the world around them. 
 
Student Mantra- 
We live our faith, we serve others, and we are life-long learners.   
We are people of integrity, we are Shamrocks! 
 

WHAT IS LOST CAN BE FOUND: 
Our Lost and Found bin, located just outside the school’s science lab, is overflowing with jackets and 
sweatshirts, lunch pails, notebooks, and more. If you have any items “missing,” please check the bin. Thank 
you for your cooperation in returning items to the rightful owner. 
 

https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/liturgical-year/lent/perspectives-on-lent/articles/8-ways-to-pray-during-lent/
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/liturgical-year/lent/perspectives-on-lent/articles/8-ways-to-pray-during-lent/
http://www.basicfund.org/
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3FVYB
https://tinyurl.com/2vzhubj4
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/
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 SEP SUPPLIES: 
We are hoping to provide the SEP room(s) a much-deserved makeover this summer. The goal is to make the 
extended care space an even more vibrant, inviting environment for our students. Having gone through the 
supplies over the course of this school year, it has become apparent that many of the board games and toys 
are in need of replacement. We invite parents/guardians to view the list below and to donate any items from 
this list that you feel would be most appreciated by your student(s).  One service hour will be granted toward 
every receipt-verified $25 donation. Thank you for your consideration!  For questions or more information 
please contact Devony Cota dcota@csdo.org  
 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2J9ZPIFQI31DT?ref_=wl_share 
 
 

mailto:dcota@csdo.org
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2J9ZPIFQI31DT?ref_=wl_share






March 2022

SCRIP ORDER 2021 - 2022 Family Name____________________________________       
Name & Grade of oldest child ______________________ 

****Orders Due by March 24, 2022. 

Please refer to www.shopwithscrip.com for a 

complete list of participating vendors. 

Payment must be included with this form.  Make checks payable to St. John Catholic School 

 Turn completed forms to School Office or send back in with your student. 

Orders will be ready in about 1 week. 

□ Cash   □ Check # _________________________

Orders Due by THURSDAY, March 24, 2022 10:00 AM. 

TOTAL $ 
□ I will pick up my Scrip Order at the school office □ I will pick up my Scrip Order at SEP
□ Please send home Scrip Order with eldest child

Purchased By (please print) ________________________________________Phone # ___________________________ 

I understand that Scrip is like cash and St. John Catholic School is not responsible if your Scrip order is lost or stolen. 

Signature  Date 

Entertainment % $ QTY Net $ 
Century Theaters 4% $25 

Century Theaters Single 
Admit 

8.5% $11 

Gas % $ QTY Net $ 
Arco 

1.5% $50 

2.5% $250 

76 1.5% 
$25 

$100 

Shell 1.5% 
$50 

$100 

Grocery % $ QTY Net $ 
Lucky/Savemart 2% 

$25 

$100 

Safeway 4% 
$25 

$100 

Smart & Final 3% 
$25 

$100 

Target 2.5% 
$25 

$100 

Sprouts Farmers Market 5% 
$25 

$100 

Fast Food/Restaurant % $ QTY Net $ 
Applebee’s 8% $25 

Chipotle 10% $10 

IHOP 8% $25 

Olive Garden 8% $25 

Starbucks Coffee 4.5% 
$10 

$25 

Retail % $ QTY Net $ 

Amazon.com 2% 
$25 

$100 

Old Navy 14% 
$25 

$100 

Macy’s 10% 
$25 

$100 

Marshall’s/TJ Maxx 7% $25 

Ross 8% $25 

Dick’s Sporting Goods 8% 
$25 

$100 

Walgreens 5% 
$25 

$100 

Write In Orders** (use back side of form if needed) % $ QTY Net $ 

http://www.shopwithscrip.com/


Add Photos
Add your favorite photos 

from your phone, 
computer, Instagram, 
Facebook, Google or 

Dropbox account, and 
have them printed in your 

copy of the yearbook.

Add Memories
Answer questions 

about your year and 
capture your very best 

moments. You can even 
include a photo to go 

along with them.

Sign Books
Make your friends smile 

by sending them a 
message (can include a 
photo or sticker) that 
they can add to their 
custom pages or ask 

them to send you one!

Design Your Page
Add all of your memories 
to your two free personal 
pages that will be printed 

in your unique copy 
of the yearbook.

Need more room?
You can add more pages!

Create Your 2 Free Custom Yearbook Pages For

To purchase & customize your yearbook: 
Must be a parent or student 13 years or older.

Yearbook Price:  

Deadline:  

Need help? Contact www.treering.com/help
Go to www.treering.com/validate

Enter your school’s passcode: 

1

2

*Does not include sales tax, if applicable

Apr 6

1015901096024880

$19.49

St John Catholic School
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